
Full travel grants for Bio-unions symposium 

 

 

There are substantial funds still available for travel grants to the Bio-union symposium at 

Chicheley Hall, UK on July 28-29 on Multi-Scale Systems Biology. 

 

The grant covers all transportation and registration.  The registration fee is also covered 

which includes two nights accommodations and all meals. 

 

Colleagues needing financial aid in order to participate, may send email to Leslie Price at 

Leslie.Price@case.edu in order to apply for a grant.  The web site for the meeting 

is http://physiomeproject.org/meetings/ 
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